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Sue Monette

From: Sharon Keith
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 5:17 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: FW: Curbside recycling Jan. 31 public hearing

For the record of the hearing. 
 
 

 
Sharon Keith    | Board Executive Assistant 
B oa r d  o f  C oun t y  Co mmi s s io n e rs  
1300 NW Wall Street | Bend, Oregon 97703 
Tel: (541) 388-6572  

   
 

 
From: Susan Berger <Susanb@srowners.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 3:19 PM 
To: citizeninput <citizeninput@deschutes.org> 
Subject: Re: Curbside recycling Jan. 31 public hearing 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Dear Commissioners, 
 
I can’t attend the Jan. 31 public hearing in person but wanted to comment on recycling.  
 
I live in Deschutes River Rec Homesites (Three Rivers). I realize that curbside may still be a ways off for us, but I wanted 
to put in my 2 cents that I fully support the offering of curbside recycling for rural areas of Deschutes County – even with 
an added expense!  
 
The convenience of curbside service is much preferred over utilizing the depot in Sunriver or going to a landfill 
(especially in the winter).  
 
Best, 
Susan Berger 
56731 Stellar Drive 
Bend 
541-588-2902 


